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Mai Vang

From: Frank Thurner
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 1:22 PM
To: Mitchell Imbertson; Mai Vang; Leanna Shaff
Subject: Re: 1222 7th St W 

Ok. I called and left message and said he needs to go through the appeal process.  
 
Get Outlook for iOS 

From: Mitchell Imbertson <mitchell.imbertson@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 1:19:51 PM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Leanna Shaff <leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Frank Thurner 
<Frank.Thurner@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1222 7th St W  
  
I think it’s probably better to let the appeal stand because even if he is able to get it approved and closed out soon, he 
would likely want to contest the fee for the time he was a VB. We still would stand by the decision to refer it to VB in the 
first place and wouldn’t want to close out the file until after it gets approved which would likely be a little ways out. 
  
Mitch 
  

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 12:33 PM 
To: Mitchell Imbertson <mitchell.imbertson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Leanna Shaff <leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Frank 
Thurner <Frank.Thurner@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1222 7th St W  
  
So the appeal stands or are you going to cancel going over to VB? 
  
Mai 
  

From: Mitchell Imbertson <mitchell.imbertson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 11:43 AM 
To: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Leanna Shaff <leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Frank Thurner 
<Frank.Thurner@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: RE: 1222 7th St W  
  
Mai, 
  
There was a revocation letter in AMANDA from 2/14, I’ve attached it here. It looks like we never used the “send” button 
in AMANDA to lock in the document so that may be why it wouldn’t have shown in STAMP but I did enter “send” the 
process now. 
  
I spoke with Frank and it sounds like the owner has already called him to request an inspection as well. Since it’s just a 
Category I VB we would normally set this up with them as soon as they request it. It sounds like the soonest that Frank 
would be able to get out there would be a week or so out anyway so we would likely have the hearing completed prior 
to inspection if it’s being heard next week. 
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Thanks, 
  
  
Mitch Imbertson 
Fire Safety Supervisor 
Pronouns: he/him/his 
Department of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson St, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55101 
P: 651.266.8986| M: 651.755.7931 
mitchell.imbertson@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
www.StPaul.gov 

 

  
  
  
  

From: Mai Vang <mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Wednesday, March 15, 2023 10:43 AM 
To: Mitchell Imbertson <mitchell.imbertson@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Leanna Shaff <leanna.shaff@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Frank 
Thurner <Frank.Thurner@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1222 7th St W  
  
Why is there no Revocation letter sent on this before it went to VB?    See link 
  
https://legacyapps.stpaul.city/STAMPProperty/ProjectViewer?devDatabase=n&folderRSN=4562351&folderType=CO&tx
tCallFrom=summary&userID=Intranet 
  
  

Mai Vang 

Pronouns:  She/Her 
City Council Offices – Legislative Hearings 
15 W Kellogg Blvd, 310 City Hall 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
M: (651) 266-8585 | D: (651) 266-8563 
Legislative Hearing Appeals – www.stpaul.gov/legislative-hearings 

 

  
  


